SVMO
Board of Directors Meeting
Sept 2, 2021                1800

The meeting was called to order at 1800 by President Jannie Layne, the Pledge of allegiance and prayer were offered. 
Members present were: Matt Mendenhall, Jim Reed, Chad Wolf, Kaytlyn Pickron, Jeff Vinger, Jannie Layne, All Wille, and Connie Crowell. 
Treasury statement was reviewed and approved
It was agreed that due to the cancelation of BBQ that the board would postpone major fundraising events until we are able to engage Mrs. Hunt and get her blessing on this project, as well as verify any funds she might we willing to donate. – Jeff and Kaytlyn will be getting something together to present to Mrs. Hunt within the next two weeks. 
Jeff and Kaytlyn will also work on putting a proposal together for the JB Hunt season of corporate giving which starts in November. It will be a competition where the best of each category will chosen by the JB Hunt board of directors and given a sum of money, based on the project ask.
Richard and Matt are working on getting together a Golf Tournament as a fundraiser Idea. The plan is a 4-man scramble and the current dates being reviewed for that are April 18th or April 25th. 
We were invited to put up an information tent at the Paradise Valley Golf Tournament taking place Sept 20. We will be handing out brochures as may possibly raffle off a gift basket or grill.
We will be setting up the display at the Senior Center next week for the 09/11 event. Senator John Boozeman will be there, along with several other attendees and will be a good chance to get information out into the community. 
Al will be in discussions with the team that puts on the Morning Brew every Thursdays to see when we might possibly be put on the schedule to put up an information booth. 
Matt is still working on contacting the Grant Writer to see if she might be willing to help us put in for Grants. 
Next meeting will be Oct 7th at 1800 at the City of Springdale Sports Complex on Cambridge in the upstairs offices. 
With no further business before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 1847.

Respectfully,
Kaytlyn Pickron – Secretary 
